M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
September 29, 2016
RE:

Surplus Kiln - Sale
The bid to purchase the surplus used kiln was opened at 10:15 a.m. on Tuesday September 20, 2016. Matt Rigg and I opened the bid with no bidder in attendance.
One bid was received in response to our advertised invitation-to-bid for the sale of the surplus used kiln from Karla Hall for $21.00 which includes the removal of the kiln.  
It is recommended the bid for the surplus kiln sale be awarded to Karla Hall for $21.00.
